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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

It's important to keep these wilderness areas--important for the precious animals and the vegetation, as well as

we humans. Natural areas like this are fast disappearing to the detriment of all creatures.  I grew up in Montana

and have lived in forests and spent many hours recreating in them.  In these days, these areas are more valuable

than gold. 
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Please leave this entire area alone to be managed as Recommended Wilderness. 

 

 

 

This area should remain non-motorized.  Motorized access would damage the land, the foliage, and the animals--

everything that makes it a precious resource. 
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Many thanks go to the people who are planning ways to create forest plans to preserve our precious resources.


